

Minutes of committee meeting held on 30th June 2022 at Goffs Manor @19.00

Members present

James Mason	N	Jim Scott	N	Stella Daff	Y	David Penfold	Y
Richard Daniells	Y	Luke Taylor	Y	Clare Hall	N	Dawn Rhodes	N
Roy Swetman	N	Martyn Flint	N	Paul Luttman	Y	John Evans	Y
Lesley Connelly	Y	Debby Scott	N	Sarah Clapp	N		

Minutes of May meeting agreed

Chairman (James)

- The club has received a £5 discount code for next years Worthing half-marathon after James had been in contact with the organisers.
- New route for the Tilgate 5 has been worked out. Still awaiting the relevant permissions, James will chase

Secretary (Richard)

- Several new runners have been to taster training sessions (one has joined since the meeting) in the last two weeks.
- July discount code from SportsShoes received
- Derek was very pleased with the way his article was published in the newsletter, and was told by a friend that 'his Dad would have been proud of him'.

Membership / UKA (Lesley)

- Lesley to add the Learn to Run runners to mailchimp.
- Ask Ian to amend the club account name on the membership form as some new runners are having issues paying.
- Social Media purge is now complete.

WSFRL (Luke)

- Luke went through the WSFRL results, some are provisional and still need to be finalised.
- Luke will not be available for the Highdown Hike so someone else will need to collect the numbers.
- The Fittleworth race is cancelled this year due to parking issues.
- The club relay was a success, and thanks to Nina T for the original suggestion and to Janine for the venue.
- Some members have asked if this can be an annual event, this needs much further discussion before any decision is made.

SGP (Jim)

- Further SGP events in July, Jim to send out relevant emails
- Scores are now appearing on the SGP website, but they have a new volunteer compiling them so have asked clubs to be patient.

Kit (Martyn)

- Martyn thanked Ian for collecting the kit this month as he is away for family reasons.

- Martyn to send out reminder for July orders

Suggestions (Stella)

- The adding of a 40th anniversary logo on the kit to be further discussed. Ian to be asked to draft a design

AOB

- Dave is organising signage for Tilgate 5 and may need to make up further signage.
- We will need to notify the Stables and the Segway club prior to the Tilgate 5 as their members use an area on the Tilgate 5 route. This should only be for a few minutes whilst the runners go through. Paul has a contact for the stables.
- The Club Annual Insurance has been paid.

Next meeting will be at Goffs Manor on Thursday 28th July @ 19.00 (already booked)